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Submission: "The Federal Labor Government encouraged Australian Householders to install clean energy solar rooftop
systems. When we were in Finland in 1983 we were amazed at the use of non-polluting energy sources. Buildings designed to
take full advantage of sunlight. So many places using solar energy, whilst in Australia with its abundance of solar power, we
scorn it, instead rely on highly environmental and health damaging coal fired power stations. Today State and Federal
Governments are complaing about the high cost of electricity. How dishonest they are. Whilst the electricity companies make
their huge profits on the backs of the feed-in household solar providers. Give us a fair go. Make the feed-in tariff fully represent
the benefits. The FiT needs to be regulated and mandated so that the retailers have to offer it as a minimum.
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